
REMINDERS FOR PARENTS
Can we kindly remind you that if a child
gets sick during nursery hours please make
arrangements to collect them as soon as
possible. 
Please make sure your child has spare
labelled clothes at all times. 
Labelling - All children’s spare clothing and
school uniform MUST be labelled, to avoid
confusion in the cloakroom.
 Please like and follow our new Facebook
Page! You can find us  by searching
@totsandscholarsnursery.
 Show and Tell Days are returning! Every
Wednesday  your child can bring a toy from
home. Please ensure toys are labelled as
children will be encouraged to take turns
and share them. 

Thursday, 27th January at 11AM you are invited to join
Demi and Vanda, for a remote Q&A session via Zoom.
During this time you will have the opportunity to
address any questions, understand the process,
transitions and preparation. A login link will be sent to
you prior to the meeting.
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EVENTS FOR
THE MONTH

Wednesday, 19th January
 TAS has been nominated for Gold Awards within the
Borough, therefore we will be having regular
inspections and visits from the local authorities. We
are looking forward to enter this award and we
believe that together we can be fanTAStic here at
Tots and Scholars!

23rd December 2021 -Last day
of nursery- early closure
3.30PM
 4th January 2022- First day
back-  open as usual.
Please see attached the TAS
Events of the years and closure.
for 2022. Please note that event
days and times might be
changed. We aim to give you
sufficient notice in advance. 

Christmas closure: 

DATES FOR YOUR
CALENDAR 

COVID-19 UPDATES
We have reattached our Covid-19 Policy in
the initial email, however, we aim to send
any changes via Famly and we highly
recommend you follow the government
website for the latest developments.
Should anything change we will be in
contact over the break.

Dear TAS parents and carers,
We would like  to thank each and every one of you for
attending the Christmas Concerts. It has been a  delightful
week and we are happy to have been able to give you and your
little ones some memories to treasure in the years to come. 
We would also like to take this opportunity, to thank each and
every one of you for the kind words, wishes and presents. It
brighten our days! THANK YOU!

From us here at TAS we would like to wish you all Happy
Holidays, Merry Christmas and a Happy, Healthy, Safe and
Prosperous 2022! 

Welcome to our new famil ies  
Please join us in giving a warm welcome to the new
starting children, and parents, into our TAS family.
Wishing them an easy settling in and a fun and fantastic
learning journey!

State school  Reception Tak

Gold Award Borough 


